
NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

3rd April 2018 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

The Great Newchurch Sponsored Rowing Event 

To celebrate our Healthy Lifestyles Week, we have pleased to announce that 

we will be running a sponsored rowing event on Wednesday 18th April. 

 

We have been able to acquire a number of indoor rowing machines, thanks 

to the Warrington School Sports Partnership, and our aim is to have the 

children continuously rowing from the start of the school day to the very end.  

Children will swap with each other whenever they are tired, ensuring that 

there are still other children rowing on the other machines to avoid a 

stoppage in rowing. 

 

All of the funds raised from the sponsored row will go directly towards 

funding our allotment and pond project which will all children will benefit 

from. 

 

Please find attached a sponsorship form for your child to fill in and return by 

Tuesday 17th April. Any sponsorship money donated will be gratefully 

received. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Singleton 

 



NEWCHURCH COMMUNITY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

The Great Newchurch Sponsored Rowing Event 
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Sponsor’s Name Address Amount Paid 

(Date) 

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 

 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   

 
 

   


